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CIS NSW FOOTBALL REPRESENTATIVES
On Monday 4 and Tuesday 5 June our students attended the CIS New South Wales
football tournament where they came up against the best football players in all
independent schools in New South Wales. This tournament provided an opportunity for
students to be selected into the CIS team. If selected into this team, you are regarded as one of
the best 16 footballers in all New South Wales independent and Private Schools.

As such, we are very proud to announce that three of our footballers were successful in making
this team. Stefan B, Adrian T and Jy k will now represent our College, Casa, AICES and CIS at the
All Schools Football Championships. We congratulate them on such an incredible achievement
and also extend this praise to Zoe G, Oliver V, Ryder W and Matias S who also attended the
tournament.
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Mrs Irene Focas 
Senior School Sports Coordinator
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